
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Firstly, I would like to warmly welcome you to Oasis Academy Leesbrook,  we are delighted 
that your child will be joining us this September.  
 
As I am sure you will appreciate we are facing challenging times and sadly we are unable to 
host you and your family at the Academy for any of the wonderful transition activities we had 
planned.  I hope however, that you have now received your postcard with details of how to 
access our exclusive Leesbrook Transition area of our website which features information, 
videos and projects designed to alleviate any worries and give you key information about 
becoming part of our Leesbrook family.  
 
For more information please visit https://www.oasisacademyleesbrook.org/learning/transition 
 
I am writing to you today to update you on the progress of the new Oasis Academy 
Leesbrook building. Due to disruption caused by the COVID-19 pandemic, we have been 
informed by the Department for Education and our builders that the opening is to be delayed 
slightly.  
 
The revised proposed opening date of the new building will be Monday 9th November. 

Fortunately, we are able to stay in our current building on Middleton Road in September and 
for the first half term until our final day there on Friday 23rd October, 2020.  
 
Please be assured that this delay will not cause any disruption to the teaching and learning 
we provide to all of our students, and we will still continue to have the highest of 
expectations for everyone. 
 
Please visit our website page for full details regarding the updated academy term dates 
https://www.oasisacademyleesbrook.org/academy-life/term-dates 
 
We share in your disappointment that due to circumstances beyond our control that the 
opening we are all so looking forward to will be delayed.  Our priorities now are to ensure 
that the education provision continues to be excellent, that our Year 7’s have a great 
introduction to the Academy, and that we ensure the building meets all of our expectations.  
We have a good relationship with the Department for Education and our builders, Galliford 
Try, and we are in continuous contact for updates.   
 
If you would like to follow the progress of our build, please follow us on Facebook or Twitter. 
Alternatively, please check the school website for updates 
https://www.oasisacademyleesbrook.org/about-us/our-future-home 
 
I will be sending further communication in the coming months however, if you have any 
questions, please visit the exclusive Year 6 into 7 Transition page on our website 
https://www.oasisacademyleesbrook.org/learning/transition or email our dedicated email 
address: LEE.Transition@oasisleesbrook.org 
 
Take care, stay safe and we look forward to welcoming you into our Leesbrook family in 
September. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarah Livesey 
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